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Central Bank of Malta Return submitted by Investment 

Services Providers 

 

Investment Services Providers (ISPs) are to note carefully that they are to stop submitting 
to the Malta Financial Services Authority (MFSA) the Central Bank of Malta (CBM) Return 
for ISPs through the Licence Holder Portal “LH Portal” with effect from 28 August 2024, the 
submission deadline for the period ending 30 June 2024. (i.e. last report date to the MFSA 
is 30 June 2024). ISPs who submit the return on an annual basis are not required to make 
any further submissions to the MFSA. 
 

ISPs are still required to continue submitting the return to the Central Bank of Malta through 
the INFOSTAT portal. 
 
Parts BI, BII and BIII of the Investment Services Rules for Investment Services Licence 
Holders will be amended to reflect the above-mentioned changes in procedure. 
  
Should you have any queries in relation to this circular, please contact us on 
Statistics@mfsa.mt.  
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